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November 24, 2021 

Memo To:  Niagara Regional Council Members 

Jim Bradley Barbara Butters David Bylsma 
Frank Campion Pat Chiocchio George Darte 
Jim Diodati Betty Disero Sandra Easton 
Kelly Edgar Wayne Fertich Robert Foster 
Bob Gale Kevin Gibson Barbara Geenwood 
Brian Heit Diana Huson Tom Insinna 
Laura Ip Jeff Jordan Marvin Junkin 
Peter Nicholson Wayne Redekop Tim Rigby 
Walter Sendzik Bill Steele Terry Ugulini 
Leanna Villella Tim Whalen Albert Witteveen 
Gary Zalepa 

C/O Niagara Regional Clerk 

Re: YMCA of Niagara’s support for a Niagara Wide Transportation System 

To Regional Council, 

We are sending this statement of support for the development of a Niagara Wide 
Transportation System. 

As a regional charity, the YMCA of Niagara provides critical programs and services to people 
across 12 municipalities throughout the Niagara Region. Many of the people we serve rely on 
public transportation to access healthcare, employment, education and other critical services 
every day. We see the value and benefit to developing a seamless, regional transit system. We 
endorse the pursuit of safe, accessible public transportation for all and support the 
development of a Niagara Wide Transit System that meets the diverse local needs of each 
community and builds on the locally invested infrastructure.   

Should you wish to connect with the YMCA, Steven Chuang can be reached by email at 
 and/or by phone . 

Sincerely, 

Steven Chuang Mike Watt 
CEO  Board Chair 
YMCA of Niagara YMCA of Niagara 
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